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Edition No. 14   

 

Sports Day 

Owls and Robins had great fun taking part 

in our sports day activities and Mrs Douglass 

was on hand to keep a close eye on the 

scores for each team. 

We have attached some photographs (of 

those children with full permissions) of the 

events at both Brockham and Betchworth, 

which we hope will give you a flavour of the 

morning. We’re sure your children have also 

told you all about it! 

 

Seaside Day – Monday 19th July 

 

To celebrate the end of the year in 

Reception, and to finish our learning about 

the seaside, we will be holding a seaside day 

at both bases on Monday 19th July.  

Please send your children dressed ready for 

the beach! Sunhats, beach clothes, sensible 

beach shoes and not forgetting sun cream as 

we are hoping to spend the whole day 

outside. The children may get wet, so you 

might want to send in a spare set of named 

clothes just in case! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preparing for Year 1 

We will collect all reading diaries and books on Monday 12th July, ready to pass on to Year 1, but please 

continue to read with your child during the holidays. 

 

To help prepare your child for their move to Year 1, take time to listen to any concerns they may have 

over the holidays and reinforce the positives; they will be with all their classmates, they will be able to 

show their new teachers just how hard they worked in Reception and Year 1 is lots of fun too! 

FONDS 

We would like to say a very big ‘Thank You’ to FONDS for financing four new benches for 

Robins and Owls outside learning areas. Our old benches had definitely seen better days! 

 

FONDS rely on parental support and would welcome any help you can offer. 

You can contact them by email at fonds@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk 

 
 

We can hardly believe that this is our final learning letter of the year! The children have worked so hard 

during their first year at school, and have coped amazingly well with all the changes that have been 

caused by Coronavirus. We are extremely proud of them and we’re sure you are too! 

 

Thank you for all of your support during the year and we would like to take this opportunity to wish you 

all a very happy and fun-filled summer holiday. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



Owls Sports Day 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  



 

Robins Sports Day 

 

 
 

 

 

 


